
 
January 14, 2013. 
 
 

DEATH OF NON EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR BILL KABLE 
 

 

Tungsten Mining NL (“Tungsten”) advises with great sadness the death of non-executive 
director, Charlton William (Bill) Kable, aged 62, over the weekend. 
 
Bill was appointed to the Board on 22 May 2012, and during his time with Tungsten, his 
corporate development and project evaluation acumen was instrumental in the continuing 
development of the Kilba project, located inland from Onslow in the Gascoyne District of 
Western Australia.  He brought to Tungsten an experience in tungsten business 
establishment and potential project assessment, having served on the board of directors 
of various companies in both an executive and non-executive capacity, as well as in the 
broader resource industry as a specialist in project evaluation and assessment. 
 
Bill was well respected and very well liked and will be greatly missed by us all. 
 
On behalf of the Tungsten Board of Directors, staff and consultants, I extend our deepest 
sympathy to Bill’s family, colleagues and friends.  Funeral details will be advised in due 
course. 
  

 
P J BERNDT 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 
 
For further information contact 
 
Paul Berndt  Managing Director Tel: +61 8 9477 3031  info@tungstenmining.com 
Colin Hay  PPR Public Relations Tel: +61 8 9388 0944  colin.hay@ppr.com.au  
Further information about the company's activities may be found at www.tungstenmining.com .  
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